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This Alert:       Posted for Employees Only Posted for Public Viewing  

Type of Incident: Theft of Classic Car Date / Time Occurred:  February 4, 2019 

Incident Location: Hampton Township, Dakota County, MN - #19000187 

 
*** Public Posting – Please share *** 

 
On February 4, 2019 a resident of Hampton Township reported that a 24 foot Haulmark trailer with a classic car stored 
inside was stolen. 
 

The car is described as a 1951 Chevrolet Coupe.  The car is black, and has been restored.  
The engine is described as newer “crate” engine.  Photos of the car are below. 
 
The owner is most concerned on getting the car back as it has significant sentimental value to the family. 
 
If the vehicle is located or to provide tips to the vehicle location please contact Detective Sean Qualy, Dakota County 
Sheriff’s Office.   
651-438-4727  Sean.Qualy@co.dakota.mn.us  ~or~ 
651-438-4700 https://www.co.dakota.mn.us/LawJustice/Tips 

 

   
 

Vehicle Information: 

Year: 1951 Make: Chevrolet  Model: Coupe Color:  Black Plate #: 

Issued By: Detective Sean Qualy Phone:  651-438-4727 Fax:  651-438-4709 

Agency: Dakota County Sheriff’s Office 

e-Mail:  Sean.Qualy@co.dakota.mn.us Web Site:   https://www.co.dakota.mn.us/LawJustice/Tips/ 

Send to list #’s: In Geo Areas: ALL 

For crime prevention information, contact your local law enforcement agency. 
MN Crime Alert Network, Bureau of Criminal Apprehension, (651) 793-1120, www.crimealert.state.mn.us 
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This Crime Alert is intended to advise you of criminal activity that may affect you or 
your business. If you have questions or suspect information, call the issuing law 

enforcement agency shown below.  Your identity can remain confidential. 
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